
From the Principal’s Desk 

For all parents education of their children is of greatest importance and selecting the 
right school is not an easy task. The benefit of sound education is one of the greatest 
gifts you can bestow on your children. It is something they cannot lose or have taken 
away from them. It will greatly influence them realizing their potential and will 
enhance their chances of leading a successful life. 

“Children are living beings more living than people who have built shells of habit 

around themselves. Therefore, it is absolutely necessary for their mental health and 
development that they should not have ‘mere school’ for their lessons, but a world 
whose guiding spirit is personal” 

Rabindranath Tagore 

Dear Parent’s People’s Public School continues to uphold traditional values while 
adopting contempory infrastructure and pedagogies. It is an amalgamation of 
competent teachers, state of art infrastructure, an idyllic setting and experienced and 
efficient administration. Our approach is student centred and goes beyond text books, 
class rooms and boundaries. We have live multimedia presentation to facilitate deeper 
understanding of concepts. We inculcate in children, a respect for Indian culture. This 
edifice and temple of learning will always be a source of never ending inspiration. 

People’s Public School is a place where children are encouraged to say “I SEE IT, I GET 
IT, I CAN DO IT.” If innovation and novel ideas are a key to a bright future, then we 
can surely remain assured of our place under the pedagogic sun. We put forward a 
distinctive blend of offering in areas of knowledge and enterprise in the form of 
encouraging students for elocution, debates and quiz contests as well as organizing and 
taking part in various cultural events. 

Our purpose will be achieved by fostering mutual respect in a safe environment where 
we unite to produce young people of strong compassionate character capable of success 
in diverse world. 

We welcome you dear parents and look forward to working with you to prepare our 
children for the ever changing global world. 

With Best Wishes 

Mrs. Manpreet Roy 
Principal, PPS 


